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Letter of Confirmation of English Language Instruction 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter verifies that the official language of instruction at Queen’s University is English. 
  
Please note, Queen’s University offers a number of non-English language courses that are taught 
in their respective languages (e.g., Japanese).  
 
This letter is official and was downloaded from the Office of the University Registrar’s website – 
queensu.ca/registrar/resources/forms. If you have any questions about the authenticity of this 
document, or if you have any further questions regarding Queen’s University’s official language of 
instruction, please contact registrar@queensu.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Victoria Anderson 
Director, Service Strategy & Operations 
Office of the University Registrar 
Queen’s University 
 
 


